
Thank you thank you thank you!  This is the most critical measure to reduce recycling contamination I have ever seen.  I have been 
following the Committee work to study and address the current state of Oregon recycling since I took the Corvallis Master Recycling 
Class. The China decision has made these actions so vital.  Having a common Oregon standard will provide such clarity for the 
homeowners; as well as a framework for providing accountability and funds for all levels of recycling handling, from production to 
sorting to the the MRFs.  It is bold and transformative.  We will all benefit from the implementation!  


